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CHILD OF THE WEEK – Friday 26th February 
Each week the teachers celebrate the achievements of all children but give special recognition to some children to receive the 

Child of the Week award.  

Nursery Alyssa For achieving: Alyssa is making super progress and is applying her phonics into writing simple 
words independently!  

Tristan For achieving: Tristan has shown good ball skills and control in PE. Tristan scored lots of goals 
and dribbled the ball with confidence. 

Reception Poppy For inspiring: Poppy inspires us every day with her up beat enthusiasm and her big smile. 

Eryk For achieving: Eryk really impressed us this week with his writing and how he applied his 
phonics! 

Year 1 Sofia For Improving: Sofia has been working really hard on her handwriting this week. She has been 
really focused on her letter formation, sizing of her letter and even the way she sits on her chair. 
Great work Sofia, keep it up!  

Isobel For Inspiring: Isobel has shown that if you keep on trying you can do great things this week. She 
was struggling to get back in to her work after the half term break but did not let it get her 
down. She just kept trying and has produced some great work for us all. Well done! 

Year 2 Sophie For Inspiring: Sophie’s attitude to her learning at home has been impeccable! She has worked so 

hard throughout her time at home. She always joins in, tries her best and has a can-do attitude. 

She never gives up and always puts a smile on everyone’s face.  

 Freddie For Improving: Freddie has showed great independence during his Science work this week. He 

independently found different objects and could identify the material they were made from.  

Year 3 Josh  For improving: Josh has been making great contributions to class discussions, working hard and 
really focusing on his maths money work. 

Kobi For inspiring: Kobi is a wonderful member of our class. He works hard in all he does and is a 
great friend to everyone. He is kind, caring and extremely hardworking.  

Year 4  Ella H For Achieving: You have shown massive amounts of determination this week Ella in both your 
work and your attitude towards your learning! You have recognised when you could be trying 
harder and really have shown that you can do anything you put your mind too! Well Done! 

 Charlie L For Improving: This week, you have been really engaged in the morning Guided Reading sessions 
this week with Mr Walsh. You have also shown a great understanding in your Maths work, not 
being afraid let your teachers know when you need some extra help! We are so proud of you! 

The children receive their certificates from their class teacher either in person or via email and it is shared with 

the whole school through our virtual online assemblies. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELLBEING STARS – Friday 26th January 
Each week we work on developing skills regarding mental health and wellbeing with the children. This certificate 

celebrates those who have shown a great understanding in this week’s focus for their class. 

Nursery Lainey For coming back into school and talking about what makes a good friend! 

Reception Fabiola For always being kind and caring to everyone and making Mrs Mayers feel very special this 
week. 

Year 1 Ashley Ashley is always smiling and ready for the lessons. He is always willing to offer ideas and answer 
questions, even when he’s not sure if he is right. A great attitude Ashley well done! 

Year 2 Alfie For: showing resilience in managing to overcome some difficulties this week. Alfie has listened 

really well and developed his own independence. He has finished the week on a high with a big 

smile! 

Year 3 Rhys Rhys has been a SUPERSTAR this week! He has been caring towards his peers, helping them and 
looking after them.   

Year 4  Zach For showing great determination and resilience in both his work and play this week! You’re 
always smiling from the second you walk in the door in the morning and it really helps your 
classmates smile too! 

The children receive their certificates from their class teacher and it is shared with the whole school through our 

virtual online assemblies. 

 


